
CITY OF SEDRO-WOOLLEY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sedro-Woolley City Council will hold a public 

hearing at 4:00 P.M. on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 at City Hall, 325 Metcalf, for the 

purpose of discussing the proposed 2020 Transportation Impact Fee (TIF) Update.  The 

Council may adopt, amend or reject the draft TIF Update. 

 

Citizens are encouraged to attend this hearing or submit comments in writing to Mark 

Freiberger, Director of Public Works, 325 Metcalf Street, Sedro-Woolley, WA  98284. 

 

Published in the Skagit Valley Herald on July 8 & July 15, 2020. 

 

 

Christine Salseina 

Deputy Clerk 



CITY OF SEDRO-WOOLLEY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sedro-Woolley City Council will hold public 

hearings at 4:00 P.M. on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 via Zoom Webinar, regarding: 

 

- The continuation of the emergency moratorium on Accessory Dwelling Unit 

(ADU) applications passed June 24, 2020; and 

- Sewer connection fees, traffic impact fees and park impact fees for ADUs. 

 

Citizens are encouraged to attend this hearing or submit comments in writing to the 

Planning Department, 325 Metcalf Street, Sedro-Woolley, WA  98284. See the Sedro-

Woolley City Council meetings page for information about connecting to the virtual 

Zoom Webinar meeting.  

 

Published in the Skagit Valley Herald on July 8, 2020. 

 


